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GOOD NEWS! Membership cards and the National roster have arrived. Nancy Middleton is 

sending out the National roster with instructions on what to do with it, as it is so late coming to 

us. 

This will be done in numerical order unless an Aux. has not sent out any membership, those will 

go last. 

We continue to pull numbers for one of the chairman's awards, but the last one picked did not 

renew, so no prize was given. 

I am working every day entering renewals and other such information as they are sent from 

Nancy. Thank you to those who have been getting all their information sent in. 

Please bear with us as we get cards out to each of you. 

Regards 

Dept. 1st Vice 

Pamela Lein 


